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New Solemn Green Vestment Set 
for the St. Benedict Tridentine Community 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Sunday’s Solemn High Mass at St. Alphonsus Church 

marked the first use of a new solemn green vestment set that Fr. 

Peter Hrytsyk commissioned from the Sisters Servants of Mary 

Immaculate in Toronto, using fabric by La Lame of New York 

City. Those of you familiar with Fr. Peter’s other vestment sets 

made by these sisters can imagine the quality that the new set 

represents. These are the best-made vestment sets this writer has 

seen, and while not inexpensive, properly maintained, they will 

last a lifetime. We have long needed a solemn green set that could 

be loaned out to other TLM sites in our region…finally we have 

one. 

 

We are also grateful that Fr. Steven Huber, C.S.B., Administrator 

of the Windsor Heritage Family of Parishes (Assumption, St. 

Alphonsus, St. Angela Merici, St. Daniel Comboni, and St. 

Benedict) has joined our celebrant team and served as celebrant 

for this Solemn High Mass. 

 
Talks on the Traditional Mass 

at St. Thomas the Apostle, Ann Arbor 
 

St. Thomas the Apostle Church in Ann Arbor is now regularly 

getting at least 300 faithful for their 11:30 AM Sunday High 

Mass. They have been stepping up their game with more frequent 

weekday Masses, and now, with a monthly talk on the Traditional 

Mass, to be held on Third Sundays of the month at a reception 

following the Mass. The usual speaker for these talks will be Dr. 

Janet Smith, known to many readers of this column as a retired 

professor at Detroit’s Sacred Heart Major Seminary. On 

November 20, however, this writer will be giving the presentation. 

The talks will begin at around 1:30 PM. The schedule of subjects 

is as follows: 

 

October 16: Do You Need to Know Latin to attend the Latin Mass? 

November 20: The Liturgical Year and Traditional Ordo 

December 18: The Structure of the Mass 

January 15: The Mass as a Sacrifice 

February 19: Learning How to Follow the Latin without Learning 
Latin 

March 19: St. Joseph’s Name in the Canon: How the Mass 
Developed over Time 

April 16: Gregorian Chant: Singing the Mass 

May 21: The Mass as a Taste of Heaven 
 

Educational Infographics for the Traditional Mass: 
The Offertory 

 
Continuing with our excerpts from the 1954 book, Know Your 

Mass, this graphic depicts the Offertory, the first part of the Mass 

of the Faithful.  

 

Known as the Liturgy of the Eucharist in the Novus Ordo Mass, 

the Mass of the Faithful is the second half of the Traditional Mass. 

The first half of the Mass, depicted in last week’s graphic, is 

known as the Mass of the Catechumens. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Tridentine Masses This Coming Week 
 

Tue. 10/18 6:00 PM: High Mass at Our Lady of Good Counsel, 

Plymouth (St. Luke the Evangelist) – Celebrant: Fr. Clint 

McDonell 
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